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SUPPLEMENTAL ANNOUNCEMENT ON
NOTICE OF SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING

References are made to the circular of the Company dated 31 January 2022 (the “Circular”)
and the notice of special general meeting dated 31 January 2022 (the “SGM Notice”) in
relation to the special general meeting of the Company to be held on Monday, 21 February
2022 (the “SGM”). Unless otherwise stated, capitalised terms used herein shall have the
same meanings as those defined in the Circular and the SGM Notice.

The Company would like to supplement the following information to the SGM Notice:

On page 2 of the SGM Notice, note 4 should read as follows with the supplemental
information duly underlined:

“4. The register of members of the Company will be closed from Wednesday, 16 February
2022 to Monday, 21 February 2022 (both days inclusive) during which no transfer of
the share(s) (the “Share(s)”) in the share capital of the Company will be registered.
Shareholders whose names appear on the register of members of the Company at the close
of business on Monday, 21 February 2022 will be entitled to attend and vote at the SGM.
In order to be eligible to attend and vote at the SGM, all properly completed share transfer
documents accompanied by the relevant share certificates must be lodged with the branch
share registrar and transfer office of the Company in Hong Kong, Computershare Hong
Kong Investor Services Limited at Shops 1712—1716, 17th Floor, Hopewell Centre, 183
Queen’s Road East, Wan Chai, Hong Kong for registration not later than 4:30 p.m. on
Tuesday, 15 February 2022.”




Notwithstanding the aforesaid, the form of proxy for the SGM shall remain valid for purpose
of the SGM.

Save as disclosed above, all other information and content contained in the SGM Notice
remain unchanged.
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